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Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

Attn:  Amber Michels 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO  80203 

 

 

RE:  Lascar Pit M2023-005, Second Adequacy Response 

 

 

March 13, 2023 

 

Ms. Michels, 

 

The additional Financial Warranty has been requested and will be sent to the Division prior to the decision date 

so that the site is adequately bonded. 

 

Huerfano County is not scheduled to make a final decision on the Special Use Permit until March 28th.  At that 

time, the SUP will include the provisions for the use of Huerfano County Road 650.  Siete, Inc. would like to 

request an extension of the decision date to March 29th so that the SUP may be forwarded to the Division to 

satisfy this requirement 

 

If additional information is needed to address this adequacy review or to approve the extension request, please 

let me know at your earliest convenience. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Jodi Schreiber 
 

Jodi Schreiber, Owner 

PFM Consulting LLC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


